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Dear Friends in Christ,

The Berean Bible Society Board of Directors is pleased to an-
nounce that we have unanimously chosen Pastor Kevin Sadler to 
be the successor to Pastor Paul M. Sadler.  Pastor Kevin Sadler’s 
new title will be President of the Berean Bible Society.  This de-
cision was not made hastily, but after much discussion, prayer, 
and planning over the past several years.  With this in mind, we 
can confidently say that we believe he is God’s divine provision 
to serve in this new capacity.  Pastor Paul M. Sadler will con-
tinue to play a very prominent role as the President Emeritus of 
BBS.  This means that Pastor Paul M. Sadler will remain active in 
the ministry of the Berean Bible Society as a member of the BBS 
Board of Directors, advisor to the President, and an author.  It was nearly 30 years ago that Pastor 
Stam handed the reigns over to Pastor Paul M. Sadler to run the day-to-day operations of BBS.  This 
enabled Brother Stam to devote almost all of his time to writing.  Essentially, we are following this 
same path of wisdom by giving Pastor Paul M. Sadler the opportunity to complete his commentaries 
on the Book of Revelation, along with other grace works.

We wish to make it abundantly clear that the choice of Pastor Kevin Sadler by the Board had absolutely 
nothing to do with his last name or the associations that go with it.  Pastor Kevin Sadler was chosen 
solely upon his own merits.  He has been a loyal worker at BBS for 20 years and done an outstanding 
job in every area requested of him.  He has the right temperament, people skills, spiritual walk, 
understanding of grace doctrine, and proven discernment with good judgment.  

In preparation for the ministry, he graduated from the Berean Bible Institute with honors.  He is an 
outstanding preacher, and he has already shown skill as a writer.  He has proven himself as a leader for 
over ten years in the pastorate at Kettle Moraine Bible Church in West Bend, WI, and, most recently, 
as the President of the Berean Bible Fellowship.  Moreover, he has taken a consistently strong stand 
for the distinctive apostleship and message of grace through the Apostle Paul.  He is at the perfect age 
(42) to have had valuable experience enabling him to be ready for greater leadership at the BBS, yet he 
is young enough to still have decades of fruitful ministry in his new position.  He has demonstrated he 
has the proven qualities, specified in 1 Timothy Chapter 3, for a man in spiritual leadership, including 
a family that likewise walks with the Lord.  It is also an added bonus that he already lives in the area 
and is familiar with the task before him.  Therefore, it is with great excitement that we announce that 
Pastor Kevin Sadler has been chosen as the new President of the Berean Bible Society.

We invite you to rejoice with us in Pastor Kevin Sadler’s willingness to undertake this ministry as 
God’s provision for the leadership of the Berean Bible Society.  We thank you in advance for your 
continued prayers and financial support.  To God be the glory.
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